
April 1—4:  EOPS Early Registration for Summer & Fall                           

Monday—Thursday 8am to 5pm 

April 19:  Last day to drop with a “W” 

April 25 & 26:  Non-Instructional Days:  no classes 

April 26:  EOPS Recognition Night 

May 13—17:  Final Exams 

May 17 @ 10 am:  Ventura College Graduation Ceremony 

 

EOPS Graduates will meet at 8:30 a.m. at 

the Campus Student Center Lounge         

located next to the ASVC.  

Friday, April 26, 2019 

6:30 p.m. 

Ventura Beach Marriot 

SIGN UP AT EOPS 

   Starting April 8! 

 EOPS Office 

 Bring Photo ID 



Have you heard people say that time goes by so fast?  It’s true!  I can’t believe that this is my last      

semester at CSUCI. I’m graduating! EOPS at Ventura College prepared me for life at the university   

level. How?  My counselor Robert Chaparro was always encouraging and patient and kind: “Become 

involved!  Get to know your faculty!  Connect!” He showed me how to do it and then it was up to me 

to take action and take advantage of everything. What I have learned is that there is no excuse for not 

getting an education –not even money. You can get assistance from so many programs. I know       

because I did it.  I was barely able to make ends meet but I found out about all these opportunities by 

talking to people and by connecting. I was very shy when I started at Ventura College, it was really 

hard but once I got started I got offers that I never thought I could afford.  I am graduating with a 

Bachelor’s in Psychology but my work at TRIO is so interesting (it’s a student support service) and has 

opened up other opportunities that I plan to go to Cal Lutheran in the fall to get my Master’s in       

education.  You can have a career too, you just need to be willing to do the work.  My name is Victor 

Amezcua and this is my VC EOPS Success Story. 

 

“At first I thought I wanted to go to a university. Now I KNOW I want to go.”  

-former EOPS Summer Institute Student 

Make new friends,  

make connections,  

live the university life! 

Click here to apply 

Learn more at: 

Facebook 

Video 1 

Video 2 

 

Summer affords you the         

perfect opportunity to                     

take all the time you need to talk 

to your EOPS counselor           

and plan ahead.                                          

Schedule a summer appointment. 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSe7ZMK2V7Gbkq3fIVdzXIh2Fij35iFH0LddW4-h3aRRWZDlpA/viewform
https://www.facebook.com/eopssummerinstituteregion6/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=M6ajmjxyOr8&feature=youtu.be
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=WJAtdnSfK_k&feature=youtu.be


EOPS Coordinator:  Paula Muñoz  

EOPS Counselors:  Kenya Galdamez Ramirez, Luis Ayala, Marcelino De Cierdo 

EOPS Office Technician:  Jennifer McCracken 

EOPS Office Assistant / Newsletter Editor:  Fabiola Fuentes 

El Espejo / The Mirror is a source of information designed to keep Extended Opportunity Programs and Services students advised of pertinent 
facts and issues on campus and in the community.  

Unsigned editorials are a consensus of the staff.  El Espejo / The Mirror is published during the academic year by EOPS. 

The EOPS office may be reached at 805-289-6165. Opinions and comments should be addressed to: EOPS Department, 4667 Telegraph Rd., 
Ventura, CA 93003. 

Ventura College Heizer Women’s       
Legal Fund 

First come, first serve – up to $500 to cover family 
law or domestic abuse legal fees.  

EOPS female students apply in the EOPS office. 

Made possible by the VC Foundation through the 
generosity of Mrs. Linda Heizer Seaman. 

Women United 

Single mother with children under age of 18 who 
are residing in the home.     

EOPS / CARE or CalWORKs student transferring 
from the Community College and has been ac-
cepted to and enrolled in a 4-year university or 
professional program (e.g. nursing).        

Apply in the EOPS office by April 15, 2019. 

EOPS Spring Office Hours: 
Monday & Wednesday:  8am to 7pm 

Tuesday & Thursday:  8am to 5pm 

Friday:  8am to 4pm 

805-289-6302 

EOPS Summer Office Hours: 
Monday—Thursday:  8am to 5pm 

Friday:  8am to 4pm 

805-289-6302 

You can accept an admission offer by 

agreeing to the provisions/conditions out-

lined in the offer and submitting your State-

ment of Intent to Register (SIR) with the 

SIR deposit to reserve your space at a 

campus.  The SIR deposit is $250.  Some 

important things to keep in mind about ac-

cepting a UC admission offer:  

1. You can accept only one admission 

offer from one UC campus. 

2. The SIR deposit is applied to your first 

enrollment term tuition. 

3. Students that qualified for the UC appli-

cation fee waiver will have the SIR de-

posit deferred until financial aid is 

disbursed. 

4. The SIR deposit is nonrefundable and 

nontransferable. 

5. Orientation may be required at some 

UC campuses. Orientation is valuable 

to familiarize yourself with the campus 

and can be a great opportunity to meet 

new friends!  Review orientation op-

tions early to secure a date that best 

meets your schedule.  

6. A Statement of Legal Residence (SLR) 

for tuition determination purposes only 

may be required.  

Transfer applicants will receive waitlist offers by 

the end of April, with an opt-in deadline of May.  

Students will be notified by the end of July. 

 

Viviendas para trabajadores del campo.                             

Bajos Ingresos. Aplique Aquí. 

https://www.ventura.org/human-services-agency/
http://hacityventura.org/apply.html
http://hacityventura.org/apply.html

